
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 2 By Councillor McFarlane for answer 

by the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 8 February 2024 

   

Question  To ask for an update on the Council’s work to form a 

network of cleanliness champions as reported in the April 

2023 Street Cleansing Performance Report. 

Answer   

   

   

 
 


